
 

 
Date: 04/04/2025 

 
 
To, 
BSE Ltd., 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Wing, Rotunda 
Building, P. J.  Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
Fax No.022– 22723121/22722037(Day) 
022-22721072 (Night)   
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com  

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.,   
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051. 
Fax No. : 022-26598237/38 
Email : takeover@nse.co.in 
 

 
 
To, 
Audit Committee 
Jain Irrigation Systems Limited 
Jain Plastic Park, N. H. No. 6, 
Bambhori, Jalgaon – 425001 
 

 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 31 (4) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and 
Takeover) Regulations, 2011 for the financial year ended on 31st March, 2025. 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Pursuant to the provision of Regulation 31 (4) of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeover) Regulations, 2011, we hereby confirm that, we 
Promoter(s), Promoter Group and Person acting in concert of Jain Irrigation Systems Limited 
have not made any encumbrance, directly or indirectly, other than those already disclosed during 
the financial year 2024 - 25. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ashok B Jain 
On behalf of Promoters Group of  
Jain Irrigation Systems Limited 
 

CC:       CC: 
A .V. Ghodgaonkar      Shirshir Dalal, 
Company Secretary,      Chairman of Audit Committee, 

          Jain Irrigation Systems Limited     Jain Irrigation Systems Limited 
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